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Hartman, Brice C (ATG)

From: Robert Johnson <r_b_johnson@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, September 6, 2024 2:17 PM
To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel
Subject: Fwd: PSE requests a 12.9 percent rate increase

[EXTERNAL] 

 

‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐ Original Message ‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐‐  
From: Robert Johnson <r_b_johnson@comcast.net>  
To: "comments@utc.wa.gov" <comments@utc.wa.gov>  
Date: 09/06/2024 2:15 PM PDT  
Subject: PSE requests a 12.9 percent rate increase  
Hello All,  
I'm a retired senior living in Bellevue since 1967. For the past 47 years in same home, I 
hope to be able to stay here my remaining years.  
I stayed employed until I was 71 in 2015 realizing the consequences of inflation, 
fortunately I really enjoyed my job. With all the amazing medical we have now more of 
us are living longer and every bill that goes up even $8 to $10 a month each year 
becomes more difficult for us.  
PSE has always been a good company to deal with and supported us well, I do 
understand their cost go up also.  
Any consideration for us seniors will be appreciated.  
Respectfully,  
Bob Johnson  


